The above projects are in accordance with the various
development priorities of Senegal and correspond as well to
the priorities of the Canadian Government in the aid field,
as defined in the Canadian Government strategy for development
for the years 1975-1980 and by the Government's policies
regarding the new international economic order.

The Senegalese Delegation accompanying Mr. Ousmane
Seck was composed of high officials and technical experts from
the Office of the Prime Minister of Senegal and from various
Senegalese ministries, including those of Planning and Co-
operation and of Rural Development. A number of specialized
Senegalese organizations, including those having to do with
scientific and technical research, tourism and electric power,
were also repesented in the Senegalese Delegation. The Canadian
Delegation was headed by the new Parliamentary Secretary to the
Secretary of State for External Affairs, Miss Monique Bégin.
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